
Drumcree College update

After a meeting with CCMS on Monday 12th March 2012, Drumcree College will be open in September for the continued
education of the pupils attending the school and those who are enrolling in the new academic year.

Â 

The Governors and Staff are looking forward to another successful year and we thank everyone in the local community
for their continued and valuable support.

Download the poster .

Click here  to visit the school website.
Â 

Drumcree Parish Web Site

https://www.drumcreeparish.com Powered by Joomla! Generated: 19 May, 2024, 08:41


